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REPORT ON PARENT- TEACHERS MEET 2025 

The Department of CSE organized a Parent-Teacher Meeting (PTM) for third-year 

students on the 27th and 29th of April 2025 at the MRCET campus. Parents were informed well in 

advance through class teachers and mentors via messages and official student group communications. 

Around 50 parents participated in the meeting and visited the campus. The event facilitated 

meaningful interactions between parents and faculty members, including class in-charges, subject 

faculty, and mentors. Discussions revolved around: 

 Students’ academic progress in individual subjects based on their MID-term examination 

performance 

 Review of the previous semester results (3-1 for third-year students and 2-1 for second-year 

students) 

 Observations on student behavior, discipline in the classroom, and attendance records 

All four section class teachers from both third-year and second-year batches, along with the Head of 

the Department (HOD), met each parent individually to share detailed feedback on their ward’s 

academic and behavioral performance. Many parents expressed appreciation for the initiative and 

suggested conducting such interactive meetings annually to ensure continuous academic support and 

collaboration. 

 

Feed Back: 

During the meeting, one of the parents expressed appreciation for the department's academic 

approach and conveyed satisfaction with the placement support and arrangements provided by 

MRCET. Several parents were pleased with their ward’s academic progress, while a few others raised 

concerns about their child’s underperformance. These parents requested the class teachers and the 

HOD to provide additional support, such as previous years’ question papers and a list of important 

questions, to help students overcome backlogs and improve their academic standing. 

 

In conclusion, Dr. S. Shanthi, Head of the Department of CSE, commended all the class 

teachers and mentors for their sincere efforts in successfully organizing the Parent-Teacher 

Meeting. She also extended her heartfelt thanks to all the parents for their active participation and 

valuable feedback during the session. 
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